
EDB Committee 

From: Keani N. Rawlins 
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 4:37 PM 
To: EDB Committee 
Subject: Fwd: Proposed Wailuku Complex 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: <pmhcpahawaiiantel.net> 
Date: April 3, 2019 at 11:00:49 AM HST 
To: <keani.rawlins@mauicounty.us>, <Kelly.king@mauicounty.us>, <tasha.kama@mauicounty.us>, 
<shane.sinenci@mauicounty.us>, <tamara.paltinmauicounty.us>, <a lice. Lee@mauicounty.us>, 
<mike.molina@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: Proposed Wailuku Complex 

We are a business that have been located in Wailuku for over 40 years. We have 
endured many changes to this area. We would like to voice our objection to the 
proposed complex. Although this plan could benefit Wailuku in the long run, the lack of 
a plan to ensure that businesses can operate without congestion of traffic and lack of 
parking will create chaos and loss of clients and revenue for all businesses. A shuffle 
service will not ensure no loss of clients due to the inconvenience. Many repeat clients 
are elderly and need easy access to this area. The only people that will benefit from this 
will be the County and State employees as they work in the area and have no other 
choice. 

Thank you for your time in this matter. 

Offices of Paul M. Hutchinson, CPA 


